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4th January 2023 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
Pupil Led Conferencing: Star Boxes 
 
At Court Lane Infant School we feel that parents and carers involvement in children’s learning is 
important. Research indicates that a strong partnership between parents and educational settings has 
a positive impact in children’s learning. We highly value parental involvement in supporting learning 
and appreciate the support you give. In addition to the termly parental consultation evenings, we 
would like to invite you into school between 8.40am and 8.50am to have another opportunity to look 
through your child’s star box. Your child’s star box contains all of your child’s learning. 
 
During this time your child will enjoy sharing their learning with you, including their successes, their 
favourite work and their next steps.  
 
The opportunities for you to come and look at your child’s star box will be on Wednesday 11th January 
and Friday 13th January.  You are welcome on either of these days.  
 
Please come into school from 8.40am via the door your child enters school and go into their classroom. 
When the bell goes at 8.50am we are asking parents to leave promptly so children are able to start 
their school day, as this is when the registers are taken. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs K Geddes 
Head of School 
 


